. Helen Leonard aweadaleonard@vatioo cam
Regionalization of Dispatch

. April 3, 2013, 6:03 PM
Dwinship73@gmail.com

Dear Commissioner Winship:

Rochester Police Communication Specialists want to present
comments and issues to the Police

Commission relating to regionalization of the dispatch center.
Due to other commitments

tonight, we could not send anyone to represent the center at the

meeting.

I think I speak for all of us that we are very much interested in
being involved with any
decisions and further discussions.

Thank you for saying this on our behalf.

Respectfully
Helen Leonard



